
 

*** PRESS RELEASE *** 

THE CITY OF LINDSAY INVITES YOU TO THE BANK OF THE SIERRA’S 
DONATION CEREMONY OF 284 E. HERMOSA ST.   

The City of Lindsay is pleased to announce the Bank of the Sierra’s successful property 
transfer of the building located at 284 E. Hermosa St. to the City of Lindsay. This generous 
contribution will allow the City to make use of the property for the benefit of the Lindsay 
community.  

Bank of the Sierra will officially present the building to the City of Lindsay along with a 
commemorative donation plaque on Friday, January 21, 2022 at 11:00 a.m. at 284 E. Hermosa 
St., Lindsay, California. The public is invited to attend; social distancing and masks will be 
required. 

 
Dated: January 12 2022 
Contact: Joseph Tanner, City Manager 
Phone: (559) 562-7102 x 8011 


